
Year 5 Home Learning 

Week beginning 19
th

 October 2020 

In our maths lessons, we have been looking at decimals and 

finding compliments to 1 for example: 0.25 + 0.75 = 1.  The 

children have been using their knowledge of bonds to 100 to 

help them with this. We have also been looking at converting 

decimals to fractions.  For example: 0.3 = 3/10 or 30/100.  

0.45 = 45/100  

 

This week’s maths homework is on the home learning page.  It 

is rounding decimals to the nearest whole number.  

 

For this week’s spellings we are revisiting all of their spellings 

for this half term.  There is a new set of spellings to revise 

each day and a quiz on purplemash to accompany this.    

 

In English, we have been looking at instructional writing and 

before half term, we will be creating our own piece of writing 

on this.  On purplemash, I have assigned a task which asks 

you to write a set of instructions for a recipe.  If your child is 

keen to write about this then great, perhaps they can even make 

the food together with you.  However, they do not have to write 

a recipe.  If they want to write a set of instructions based on 

another hobby of theirs, then that is fine too.   

 

Homework is due on Friday 23rd October. 

 

Don’t forget it half term begins on Friday the 23
rd 

October.  

 

 



That’s all for this week.  As always, thank you for your 

continued support and if you need to get in contact with me, 

catch me at the gate at the end of the day or phone through to 

the office.  

 

Best 

Miss McVeigh 


